
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
Appointment of New Chief Executive Officer 

 
The Shire of Broomehill-Tambellup is pleased to announce the appointment of new Chief Executive 
Officer Mr Chris Jackson for a five year term. 
 
The announcement was made by the Shire President Cr Mark Paganoni following a Special Meeting of 
Council on 2 September 2021, and Mr Jackson’s acceptance of the position. 
 
“Mr Jackson is a highly skilled and dedicated community development professional, with more than 20 
years of experience in senior leadership roles primarily within Western Australia local government 
areas” said Cr Paganoni “and the Shire looks forward to working closely with Chris on an exciting time 
moving forward for the Shire.” 
 
Mr Jackson stated that “I am thrilled to have this great opportunity and am excited to work with a 
dedicated and committed group of Councillors and Staff, and to be living in the Great Southern region. 
I am looking forward to starting my new role on the 28 September and becoming an active part of the 
Broomehill-Tambellup community.” 
 
Cr Paganoni also took the opportunity to thank outgoing Chief Executive Officer Keith Williams for his 
hard work and dedication to the Shire over the past five years and wished him and his family well with 
their move to Broome.  He also thanked Kay O’Neill Manager Finance and Administration for acting in 
the role since Keith departed for the north. 
 
The recruitment process has been carried out in compliance with the Department of Local Government 
Sport and Cultural Industries (DLGSC) “Guidelines for Local Government CEO Recruitment and Selection, 
Performance Review and Termination” (February 2021); this process was adopted at the May 2021 
Ordinary Council Meeting and is published as Council Policy on the Shire of Broomehill-Tambellup 
website. 
 
For further information, please contact – 
Cr Mark Paganoni 
Shire President 
Shire of Broomehill-Tambellup 
 
Telephone: (08) 9825 3555 
Email: mail@shirebt.wa.gov.au 
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